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Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:24 AM
To: 'Brian Kohli'
Subject: RE: FPL Requested Rate Increase (Docket # 160021-E1

Good morning Mr. Kohli,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ashley Quick 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6393 
 
 
 

From: Brian Kohli [mailto:bkohli13@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:20 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Requested Rate Increase (Docket # 160021-E1 
 
Please do not allow FPL to have an excessive base rate increase at the expense of citizens who can 
least afford it.  We have no way to know how their profits are spent or that they will benefit us, the rate 
payers in the future.  A more appropriate rate increase should match the cost of our social security 
increases that we had received in past years.  That would be fair. 
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